
Ozobots for Ms. Hurley’s Class 

As one of the 10 recipients of the FAST grant this year, I wanted to find a way to incorporate technology more in my 

classroom in a way that does not rely on Chrome books, iPads or even Wi-Fi for that matter since those things can be so 

unreliable. While at the science conference this past summer, I fell in love with Ozobots and jumped on the opportunity 

through this grant to get them for my classroom. These mini robots are an innovate and creative way to incorporate 

coding into my curriculum. With the help of this grant, my students will have these coding bots available daily to help 

them with mastering basic skills necessary for third grade.   

 

 

 


